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Dear Earl: 

RAWSON HAVERTY 

ATLANTA,GEORGTA 

I\ 

September 16, 1966 

Here are my notes which were copied and turned 
over to the Firemen's union by one of our girls. 

I am terribly embarrassed, and apologize. 

I don't think any damage is done, as the facts 
outlined are almost exactly those published in the 
accompanying article in "u.s. News & World Report." 

Thanks for your courtes y in g iving me this 
information. I deeply regret the breach of security. 

Sincerely, 

Mr. Earl Landers, Executiv e Secretary 
Office of the Mayor 
City of Atlanta 
City Hall 
Atlanta, Georgia 




